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Notes from the President: 

We apologize for the confusion of your last water bill.  There was a glitch in the system which has been fixed for 

this new current bill for the month of February.  You can always call Chris, the Treasurer, at 541-350-4142, with 

questions.  

April 1, 2023, is when the HOA starts reading the water meters, so please watch for your April bill as it may be 

different from the current $50.00 a month.  Be sure to adjust your automatic payments from your bank. 

 IMPORTANT!!!!  We will be having our annual HOA meeting Saturday, May 13 at 1:00 pm at the Crook County 

Library.  It is very beneficial for our homeowners attend these meetings and have a voice within our HOA 

community.  WE ARE NEEDING TWO NEW BOARD MEMBERS TO REPLACE THE TWO THAT ARE LEAVING, AND 

WE NEED A BOARD OF FIVE MEMBERS.  WE CURRENTLY HAVE THREE LEFT.     

We do need volunteers to learn and begin helping by reading water meters monthly.  Please contact Diane 

Dendy at 541-362-4399 if interested on training and estimated time to read the meters within the HOA. 

Please clean up after your dogs.  There have been several reports of dogs running loose and using neighborhood 

yards as their personal bathroom. 

Notes from the newsletter Editor: 

Sue Brittain lives at 5298 SE David Way and would like to hire some light yard work done.  If you are interested, 

please contact Sue at 541-447-5840. 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting:  Our next regular board meeting will take place at the HOA office, 5980, SE Jerry 

Drive on Tuesday, March 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

Reminder- Please drive the speed limit (25MPH) in our HOA.  Many people walk on our streets and we want 

them to be safe.  Thank You. 

Volunteer…Your help makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued!  Thank You. 
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